
 

 

 



Dear *{{First Name}}* , 

 

No tricks, just treats! We’re thrilled to announce that WWC 2025
has officially kicked off! We hope 2024 brought you joy and
unforgettable memories, and we're carrying that momentum into
a powerful new year.

With November’s Giving Tuesday on the way, we’ll focus on
raising donations to support our incredible Warriors for the 2025
events. Every contribution counts in making these experiences
possible!

We’re also looking for Warriors to share their stories! If you'd like
to be featured in our newsletter, email
Tina@wisdomwarriorchallenge.org to learn more.

Stay tuned for updates, including our Sponsor Showcase, where
you’ll get to connect with the sponsors who make it all happen.

 

With gratitude,

Linda Borgmeyer OTR/L, MSK

Founder, Wisdom Warrior Challenge







We’re also thrilled to introduce Mike Marion, our new Race Manager.
Mike brings extensive experience managing large-scale races, including
the New York Marathon and many others. He and his wife own Atlantic
Coasting Time Systems, and we’re confident his expertise will take our
race events to the next level. Mike will be your go-to contact for
everything from setting up tracks and registration to timing—he’s excited
to work with you one-on-one!

Watch Highlights from Interview with New Race Manager Mike Marion:

Interview with Mike



 







Warm regards,

Linda Borgmeyer

CEO/Founder

Direct line: (561) 202-7650

Linda@WisdomWarriorChallenge.org

P.S. We’d love for you to share our Wisdom Warrior Challenge newsletter
with your friends and family members.

 

Our Contact Information

*{{Organization Name}}*

*{{Organization Address}}*



*{{Organization Phone}}*

*{{Organization Website}}* 

Thank you to all the sponsors that make this event
possible! 
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